
This month they completed fun activities. we planned
4 lesson plans which were bugs, summer, ocean and
music, we made bugs,  ice pops, and played outside.
we also made surfboards, painted the ocean and had
water play with sea animals. next week the children

will have fun making their instruments using
materials from the classroom. toddlers enjoy messy

activities which include painting and sensory play. we
can’t wait to show you all! 
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In May the wobble class, we had so fun
month. Throughout the month we plan three
different themes. These themes were made

up of food art, shapes, and summer. The
artwork we did was painting with baby food,

we talked about different shapes and
painted each shape e.g. triangles, squares,
and circles, and for the theme summer, we
made sandals and did some water play! We
can’t wait to show you what we’ll get up to

next month! 

WELCOME TO OUR MAY EDITION OF
THE MONTHLY NEWSLETTER! WHILE
MANY OF US ARE BUSY IN CRÈCHE

GETTING FOR THE SUMMER,
SUMMER TIMES MARK THE

BEGINNING OF SUMMERTIME FOR
MANY. WE WERE DELIGHTED TO SEE
NEW FACES AND WELCOME BACK
FAMILIAR ONES. THE WEATHER IS

GETTING WARMER BUT THERE ARE
STILL COLD TONES OF SPRING

LINGERING IN THE AIR!

WOBBLER ROOM



Lavender and Blossom Room 

OUR STRATEGY

This month the Lavender and Blossom room
looked at the themes: pets, summer and

community helpers. we learned which of our
friends had pets at home, played with sand for

summer and made our own fire truck for our
community helpers. We got some lovely weather

and got to spend a lot of time in the outside in
the sun. we had so fun! 

 Another theme during May was “Pets”. We learned
about different pets like dogs, cats, birds, turtles,

rabbits, etc. and their characteristics. We touched a
feather and a whisker!! We were very excited when at
circle time, Maria showed us a transport cage full of

things for cats, such as a collar, bowl, food and
hairbrush. We read “The Rainbow Fish”, and we

talked about the differences that each one has and
that makes us special. 

ECCE ROOM 
Our Montessori ECCE Room was busy learning about

Bugs and Insects during May. We learned about
different animals and their body and habitats. We also

read the “Hungry Caterpillar” book and did some
activities about the story. We finished our week
designing a ladybug. This month we also learned

about emotions. We had the opportunity to discuss
how each child feels in different situations and

strategies that they can use in different situations.
“The Colour Monster” book helped us a lot! We also
made calm bottles for our room and a monster with

playdough.


